
The ‘WAGON SHED’ has been a multi-year fundraiser to protect one of the original ox-team cargo 

wagons on the Gold Rush Trail.  Following several setbacks, a temporary structure has been built to 

cover the wagon.  Above Wayne Marchant, Robin Fennell and Vincent Latimer are nearing the 

completion of the roofing.  Thanks to Murray Kane for the great deal on the 6x6 posts to help support 

the roof.  Much appreciation  also to the donors and volunteers who have worked over the years to 

make this happen. 


